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1st online SC meeting 

O 
n 15th of May 2020, the first online 

meeting between project partners took 

place. All partners did participate by at 

least one representative. As pandemic situation re-

mains, partners tried to overcome any co-corking 

obstacles by using firstly the technology and sec-

ondly the members’ good mood and optimism.  Ac-

tually, this was the first online meeting organized 

by KCZIA that came to fulfill new challenges arisen 

from Covid-19 pandemic situation.  

Project’s coordinator mr.Krzysztof Karkowski 

warmly welcomed all participants asking each one 

separately about the current situation in his/her 
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Discussion topics —Part B 

country  concerning the pandemic situation. The news are not so good but it seems that 

soon people will come back to the normality especially for the summer period. 

All partners have already prepared their task (chapters) concerning the first project out-

put which is the Handbook. By the end of May all chapters should be merged. Continu-

ously, follow a discussion about the training kit material technical guidelines and its dis-

seminations activity. 

At the end of the meeting, partners renew their meeting in Lamia (Greece) for the Sep-

tember 2020. 


